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THE CANADIAN FEDERAL GOVERNMENT HAS RELEASED THE
MINISTERIAL INSTRUCTIONS FOR THE NEW IMMIGRANT
INVESTOR VENTURE CAPITAL PROGRAM

The Canadian federal government has released the Ministerial Instructions for the new Immigrant Investor

Venture Capital Program.

On the day the new program was announced Phebe Chan, Immigration Lawyer at Richards Buell Sutton LLP,

was invited to a private roundtable at the Richmond Chamber of  Commerce with the Citizenship and

Immigration Minister, Christopher Alexander. Click the attachment below to view a photo of Phebe with the

Minister at the event.

The program will be open for applications until February 11, 2015, or until a maximum of 500 applications

are received. To find out more, click here

For background information, visit  the Government of Canada website, and for information on program

instructions, click here.

If you have any questions, please do not hestiate to contact Phebe Chan at pchan@rbs.ca or 604.909.9302.

Additional Documents:

http://news.gc.ca/web/article-en.do?mthd=index&crtr.page=1&nid=924989
http://news.gc.ca/web/article-en.do?nid=915049
http://canadagazette.gc.ca/rp-pr/p1/2015/2015-01-24/html/notice-avis-eng.php#ne2
https://www.rbs.ca/wp-admin/tel:604.909.9302
https://www.rbs.ca
https://www.rbs.ca

